
 

 
CURTIN ePAY : Scheduled Service Interruption 

19 – 20 December 2020  
 

 

Dear student and staff, 

Please be informed that there will be a scheduled service interruption for Curtin ePay on 19 December to 20 
December 2020 (Saturday to Sunday).  

Payment through Curtin ePay will not be available during this period. If you wish to make payment during this 
time, please pay to University’s bank account as follow and email your payment slip to finance@curtin.edu.my. 
You will receive your receipt through student webmail on the next working day. 

Bank Account Name:  Curtin (Malaysia) Sdn Bhd 
Bank Account No:  511010-554408 
Bank name:                    Malayan Banking Berhad (Maybank), 
Bank address:         No 112 Jalan Bendahara, 98000 Miri, Sarawak, Malaysia 
Bank Swift code:      MBBEMYKL 
 
If you have any queries, feel free to drop us an email at finance@curtin.edu.my. 
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